
From: Diane Gilmore
To: Schuetz, Marissa
Subject: NO to Northern Pass!!!!
Date: Thursday, August 17, 2017 2:16:17 AM

Diane Gilmore 
Somersworth, New Hampshire 03878

Live life to the fullest and take chances. Be kind to everyone, and if someone is kind
to you pay it forward, because life doesn't give 2nd chances.
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